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Wednesday 2nd March 2022 

RE: Submission to STOP an Extension to the Emergency Bill to 31st October 2022 in the State of Queensland 

I, Kim Louise Hocking, of 42 Plant Street Rangeville, citizen of Queensland Australia, do hereby state that I DO NOT 
want an extension to the Emergency Bill to 31ST October 2022.  

The current state of emergency must STOP as soon as possible due to the ineffectiveness of all Covid mandates, 
exaggeration of Covid data, unlawful loss of jobs, staff shortages, segregation in society and total mistrust of 
government in Australia.  

I personally have been affected in that I have been unable to continue working in my trained profession as a primary 
school teacher. Much of my life thus far has been spent devoted to this profession and wholeheartedly invested in the 
relationships developed with children, parents and colleagues from many diverse walks of life. To say that I am 
disappointed with the State government’s measures to implement health mandates of any nature on any Australian 
worker, when it overrides the individual’s freedom of choice, would be a gross understatement. It is nothing short of a 
breach of human rights. Where there is any form of coercion there is no choice. As a result, I find myself without a 
teaching position, single parent with no income and suddenly my lifetime of personal investment in my career equates 
to ‘zero’. I represent one of many teachers in my region of Queensland with whom I am acquainted, who have been 
effectively ‘dumped’ and neglected. And I use the term ‘negligence’ here because that is precisely what the STATE 
government of QLD has done. The negligence lies not only towards the teaching staff, who are no longer able to 
teach but also towards the children and students with whom they have built relationships over time. In a nutshell the 
children suffer. How can that be the best course of action of an Education Department of any State government? This 
is unAustralian, undemocratic and has caused enough division and havoc in Australian society and must come to an 
end as soon as possible.  

Faithfully, 

Kim Hocking 

 Kim Hocking 
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